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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

 

 
 

20th May 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers 

We are planning for the School Council to take part of the National Big Help Out on Friday  

7th June 2024. This experience is a result of the School Council’s initiative, collaboration and 

forward thinking.  

Asda’s community champion Elaine and some of her colleagues will be joining us to take 

part in a litter pick at the local play park.  

 

The local council and Asda will be joining us and lending the children litter grabbers, 

gloves and specific jackets to take part in this community support event.  

 

On the day, your child will need to be wearing their school uniform, school council badge, 

a sun hat and be covered in sun cream or have a waterproof coat depending on the 

weather.  

Please can you also ensure that your child is wearing suitable outdoor shoes or wellington 

boots for walking on damp grass. 

The litter pick will take place at 1pm on the 7th June. I would be grateful if you could 

complete the reply slip that your child will be bringing home related to this event. We would 

welcome you joining us for this community litter pick – do let me know if you’d like to get 

involved.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Sarah Butler  


